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The boundary review must benefit our
democracy, not just the Conservative
Party – Cat Smith MP
Cat Smith MP, Labour’s Shadow Minister for Voter Engagement and Youth
Affairs, commenting on the Boundary Commission’s proposals, said:

“Labour stands ready to work with all parties to ensure that a boundary
review can go ahead in a way that benefits our democracy, not just the
Conservative Party. However it has been clear from the start that the Tories
have only been interested in their own political advantage rather than what
is in the best interests of the country.

“To lose 50 MPs at a time we are repatriating powers from Brussels as we
leave the European Union risks leaving the UK Government struggling to keep
up with the day to day requirements of legislation.

“They need to drop their unfair, undemocratic plans, as well as ensuring the
review is based on the most up-to-date register and that there is appropriate
flexibility to take into account community ties and geography.”
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